
Fayette Co. Recreation Commission Meeting Minutes 
July 13th, 2010  

Meeting called to order 7:05 
Present:Charles, Thomas, and Joe 
Welcome, Invocation, and Pledge lead by Charles 
July Minutes: Motion to Accept May Minutes- Joe motion, Charles 2nd.  Motion 
Passed 
 
Old Business: 

� Charles motioned to table “Needs Assessment”.   There have been no 
population changes and will report back in August. 

� Kenwood Park:  Concerns were heard from adjacent property owners and 
nearby residents, as well as, citizens who use the park.  Glen Barr spoke 
about ability of park users to come onto private property from walking 
trails and the need for a fence.  The county has been notified about this 
and other concerns.  David Brill (President of North Fayette Home 
Owners Association) read a letter  (copy entered into public record) 
expressing his organizations concerns.  Discussion of a pay station and 
gates were also discussed.  Another citizen, Mike Clifton provided more 
information and shared pictures of illegal dumping in the park. 

 
New Business:   

� Welcomed Joe Kuebler to the Recreation Commission 
� Anita asked for future input on Parks & Recreation programs and services 

that the commission would like to see implemented. 
 
Meeting Adjourned at 8:20 
 
Next meeting is August 10, 2010 
 
Respectfully submitted, 
Thomas Stephens, Secretary 


